
 

 

 
 

   
 

 
For immediate release  
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

BEWARE OF FRAUDULENT INVESTMENT OFFERS  
 
July 19, 2024 – VanEck  
 
We have recently become aware of a fraudulent “investment offer” to investors in 
France. A group of individuals is falsely using the name, brand, and address of VanEck 
Europe to deceive unsuspecting investors.  
 
Here are the key points you should be aware of: 
 

Investment Service: The fraudster is promoting an investment service through 
direct email advertisements. They claim that this service can help investors get rich 
quickly, promising substantial profits within a short period. 
 
False Endorsements: The scheme uses the names and websites of VanEck 
Europe to lend credibility. However, these endorsements are entirely fabricated. 
 
Suspicious Payment Platform: Interested investors are contacted by a supposed 
financial adviser who encourages them to register on an unknown payment platform. 
The investments offered might also include the request to transfer money into 
crypto-assets like Bitcoin. 
 

How to Protect Yourself: 

VanEck does not contact investors directly and does never request any payments 
form investors. Do not transfer any money for investment purposes to VanEck 
directly.  

Be cautious of unrealistic promises from offers by Email that guarantee quick profits. 

Avoid unregulated payment platforms or solutions you do not know.  

Please exercise due diligence and report any suspicious activity related to our 
company to EMEAinfo@vaneck.com. We are committed to protecting our clients and 

maintaining the integrity of our brand. 
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